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Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Save The Children: Christmas Jumper Day 2016 

As representatives of the school’s Charity Committee, we are proud to be members of 

a school where the pupils recognise their place within the global community and want 

to support others who are less fortunate than ourselves. 

This half term we are supporting and raising money for the charity ‘Save the Children’. 

This charity aims to ‘help bring essentials like healthcare, education, protection and 

food to the millions of children around the world who are missing out on the most basic 

support.’ 

As you may be aware from national media coverage, Save The Children: Christmas 

Jumper Day is on Friday 16th December 2016.  All pupils who wish to support Save 

the Children will be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper as an addition to their school 

uniform. Pupils will not need to wear their blazer if they are wearing a Christmas 

jumper. If your child is unable to wear a Christmas themed jumper, then a Christmas 

themed accessory will be allowed. For this privilege a donation of £1 will be required 

and this will be collected by the Charity Committee during tutor time.  

As a school we pride ourselves on high standards of behaviour, attendance and 

punctuality. The Charity Committee hopes to organise a number of activities 

throughout the year but this can only happen if all pupils maintain an appropriate 

attitude to learning throughout the day.  To this end, please ensure your child is still 

fully equipped for all their lessons on the day.   

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Kieran Gumbley (Year 8)  Star Freeman (Year 7)  Ms N Beech 
Charity Committee   Charity Committee   Principal  


